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The safety of  our patients continues to be the Trust’s main priority. To allow
the work to progress with least disruption to services for vulnerable patients,

the Trust will refurbish a ward at a time by decanting one of  the AMHIC wards
to another facility for the duration of  the works. A ward on the Trust’s

Knockbracken site will be refurbished to be used as the decant ward during
the refurbishment period. While the main refurbishment works are undertaken
the Trust will continue to monitor the condition of  the existing wards within the

AMHIC building. This specialist facility has been designed to cater for the
specific needs and risks of  managing acute mental health patients and

remains the safest place for these service users. The Trust will continue to
monitor for evidence of  damp in any patient area of  the building and carry out

localised remediation as necessary. 

A high level works programme has been developed which will take
approximately three and a half  years. This timeframe is for full resolution,

including preparatory works to the decant ward.

We are engaging with staff, patients and family members and will keep them
updated on developments and progress.
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